
NOTICE OF LONE PEAK PUBLIC SAFETY DISTRICT 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

The Lone Peak Public Safety District will hold a public hearing on May 11, 2022 at 7:30 
am, or as soon thereafter as possible, in the Highland City Council Chambers, 5400 West 
Civic Center Dr, Highland, UT. The Board will receive public comments concerning the 
following:  
 

• FY2021-2022 Final Budget Amendments and Adoption of the Lone Peak Public 
Safety District Final Budget for FY2022-2023. 
 

For more information or special accommodation to participate in the meeting, please 
contact Stephannie Cottle at (801) 772-4505 Monday through Thursday between the 
hours of 7:30 am and 6:00 pm.  

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN ALL LONE PEAK PUBLIC SAFETY DISTRICT MEETINGS. 

 

Certificate of Posting 
This notice was posted in the following places on April 28, 2022: 

Public Notice Website 
Lone Peak Public Safety District Website 

Lone Peak Fire Department 
Lone Peak Police Department 

Highland City Hall 
Alpine City Hall 

 


